
"TeamGenius has been a key tool for the
success of our organization's programs. The
system has given us the ability to grade a
larger number of athletes faster and with
more accuracy, allowing us to place them at
the right skill level team or program. This
process is very important for the athlete's
overall improvement and retention within
our organization"

Rodrigo Gomes
President & CEO, Northern
Virginia Volleyball Club

Take back your evenings & weekends spent
entering data from paper evaluation sheets
into a computer.

Increase speed, transparency and accuracy
during (and after) tryouts, camps, and
showcases.

It's not just for tryouts. Elevate your
organization by sharing feedback reports
and tracking development throughout the
year.

THE PLAYER

EVALUATION APP

Why use evaluation software?

Why TeamGenius?

TeamGenius users have collected over 10
million scores, evaluated over 300,000
athletes, and saved staff & volunteers an
estimated 90,000 hours!

Trusted by over 700 major governing bodies,
national leagues, and elite & recreational
clubs.

Your experience is our #1 priority.
5-star customer service rating on Capterra.

Tap. Track. Share.

https://www.capterra.com/p/165673/TeamGenius/

